UAF North Campus Subcommittee Agenda	
April 9, 2003; 12 p.m. (noon) Facilities Services Conference Room, RM 122	No agenda available

April 9, 2003 Notes

The North Campus subcommittee met on April 9, 2003.

Attendees: Carol Adamczak, Tim Stallard, Bill McDonnell, Pat Holloway, Peter Fix, Mike Hay, Rich Boone, committee member candidate Deb Wilkinson

Next meeting: Next meeting, Tues April 23, 9:30 -11 am at the Visitor's center at the Experiment Farm

We reviewed the initial results of our public meetings. Pat Holloway shared the "stickies" comments that were placed on the posters during the meeting. Pat also included oral comments that she received at the meetings and requested that all members write down oral comments they received to be included in the list. The comments were coded by type (dogs, ski, research, etc.), and Peter Fix suggested they should be further coded by response type such as (positive, negative, neutral, or some other ranking). Pat will try to code the comments and return the excel files to the committee members.

Peter tabulated the responses from the 54 surveys that were returned. He showed beginning trends but cautioned the sample size was very small and not representative of the entire population of users. He and Mike will add to the tabulations as more surveys come in.

These data will be shared with committee members as they are completed, and ay final tabulations will be placed on our web site.